

AGM 2025 - Membership Report April 2024 to March 2025 Terry Wynne, STC Membership Secretary

Membership is a source of income for the Company and at £10 a year, unchanged since inception, remains very good value. It contributes to covering our fixed costs.

The statistics as at end June 2025 (with previous year 2024 in brackets), are as follows:

- Number of paid-up members 39 (last year 40)
- Mailing list consists of 972 active 'Friends' (last year 974)
- The next person to join will be member 251

I have very much enjoyed my association with STC and its committee but feel a combination of age and health matters indicate it wise to step down and hand over to a new person.

Terry Wynne STC Membership Secretary